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Dear Students and Parents,

My name is Ms. Nadine Kasper, and I will be your child’s Social Studies teacher this year.  Since we will be working together this year, I would like to introduce myself.

My mission as a teacher is to give students the knowledge and skills to help them be successful productive citizens.  I feel students need to be critical creative thinkers who have an understanding of why the world works as it does, and the strength to help improve it.
I am originally from Cleveland, Ohio and have transplanted myself here in Louisville in the sole effort of being able to teach.  I come from a family of 6 with 2 brothers and a sister.  I am the eldest by many years topping off at over a 10 year difference between myself and my two younger siblings.  I, therefore, have a keen sense of caring for others like they are my own child.
I have received my Bachelors at a small liberal arts school, Baldwin Wallace College, graduating with degrees in middle childhood education for social studies, language arts, and reading, and the fine arts for painting.   I then completed my masters of education at Indiana University Southeast.  Even with that complete, I will continue on to attain another masters, because I just can’t seem to stop!
I have a distinct love of learning and the arts.  I love to read, draw, visit museums, and be outdoors.  I do love watching TV, surfing the web, and Netflix; often I immerse myself too often in them.  So, I understand the visual nature of our kids.  Due to this, I attempt to imbue my teaching with what I love while reaching out to all types of learners.
In the last few years I have learned how to be a runner and have completed my first 5k three years ago and my first half marathon in the spring of 2014.  With this, I have learned that with a strong will to succeed and practice, you can accomplish even something you think you have no natural talent for.  This concept helps me push students to work hard, even when they feel they have no chance at success.  
I am extremely happy that you will be joining our Honey team this year at Kammerer.  I have high hopes that this will be an amazing year of learning and I am brimming with ideas to make our year interesting and fun.  I truly look forward to having your child be an asset to our learning community.
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Welcome to the Honey team,

Ms. Nadine Kasper
nadine.kasper@jefferson.kyschools.us
502-485-8279

https://nkaspers.weebly.com
Kammerer Middle School
“Where excellence is the expectation”

